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During the month of November, we focused on all of the things for which we are thankful.  Our Religion 

theme for the month was gratitude, and the children expressed their gratitude and appreciation for 

many things in their lives.  The classes made “thankful turkeys” to express these ideas. 

The preschoolers attended Mass on All Saints Day and were able to see the second graders dressed up 

as their favorite saints.  We also participated in the Thanksgiving Mass and enjoyed watching the 

kindergarteners perform the Turkey Tango, a beloved OLGC tradition. 

During the month of November, our three-year-old classes talked about the farm and farm animals, and 

also focused on the Thanksgiving holiday. They worked on creating patterns, and were introduced to the 

letters G and H.  Our four-year-olds learned about owls and other nocturnal animals, Native Americans, 

Thanksgiving, and the moon.  They focused on the letters Gg, Jj, and Qq, and their sounds. 

 



 

    


